
SLS Ponds Committee Minutes March 3rd, 2924 

 Attendees: Heather Hall, Rick Hanson, Monica Byers, Tammie VanSwieten, Val McNutt 

Rick liaised with Brian about the committee’s plan for a work bee on May 18th, Brian has 
stated that he will not be there on the 18th but has stated that other members of the 
staff will be. 

SLSR is in the final stages of purchasing an excavator which will be able to be used for pond 
prep ie.  

• scraping grass off the beach 
• leveling edge of beach to create smoother slope.  
• possibly getting as many weeds as can be reached with the excavator.  

Rick will liaise with Brian dates when this prep work will be completed. 

Next work bees will be June 1st for Angle Pond and June 15th for Larry’s Pond with a 
possibility of a 4th work bee June 22nd if needed for Angle Pond 

Rick has spoken with Jeff from A5, who has experience with pond management in 
Washington, regarding the ponds and Jeff has stated that he will bring his scuba gear and 
check out the ponds further in mid-April. There was some discussion regarding a holding 
tank where the spring enters the ponds near A5. 

Next meeting via video messenger April 7th, 2024 @ 11:00 a.m. 

 


